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The London Assembly Police and Crime Committee has written to the Met Commissioner in response to the
Met's A New Met for London Phase 2 (2025-28) consultation, calling for the plan to include a list of
commitments made from the first phase of the plan, including those which have been met, and those that are yet
to progress or not achieved.

Read the letter in full. 
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